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We may publish your request and our response on our website, www.epa.govt.nz. We make 

OIA responses available so others can read more about the work we do and the questions 

we are asked. Any information that might identify you will be removed to protect your privacy.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Michelle Ward 

General Manager, Climate, Land and Oceans 




